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We’re back!

Three months have passed since you last heard from us, and we’re happy to say that we are
back with new energy.

A fresh start into the new semester, full of energy and ideas.

Today we regrouped and planned our first sprint for this semester.

We made sure that everybody is able to login into all our tools and services and
recommended KeepassXC to the ones with a bad memory.

See you soon!

https://keepassxc.org/

